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LED - 2025 Liquor Rules 
Public Comment/Industry Feedback  

September 25th, 2025 
 
The Division has received public comments and industry feedback 
regarding the proposed regulations and amendments to existing 
regulations for the 2025 Liquor Rules. Click on the following text to 
see the comments that have been received: 
 
2025 Liquor Rulemaking Public Comments and Responses 
 
We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and 
written comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of 
formal working group inclusion status. If anyone wishes to submit 
written comments to be included in this year's record, we welcome 
you to email them to dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us. 
 
Public comments may be submitted to the Division via this email until 
5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 5, 2025. 
 
We thank everyone for their participation in this year's rulemaking 
process. 
 
Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__zfhvkfbbb.cc.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001BbyGFEFOVpUc6z0NgmCsRB3kZnF3kT2iMw9sNKo5WX4ny6zhYl-2D6L5TLo4V9ui69bGYs-2DabEwCANGbiY7ZcBLHxuWcB9Yix40ho3pRIJSiHAy8UWlhqpe9pR9l4P2o0wuhNbtZsIU6u27Je82tEkkWLi4iXYlipiyjYx6wkRdb-5F8u0su9ZA1VIaH-5F9UpeJd-5Form5XZK7Z-5FW97scNjZwz7oljkNXZz9JhaCHDZoqdlKF9OQANHY0VjBLIAoSAqzqj-26c-3Df7CI6HivwoLum1xfpue-5FnmabnDjDpjqs6vusFx-2DuLOXSuICRsQ26CQ-3D-3D-26ch-3DfN19351lqHBS7JNINHpAKwvhnn50vpqCvrzqKND8BFmPuVYbk6df5w-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=jZXh34a1qr5vY7pCFQNIbmzmCALTKTyjiofSZ3LW0t0&m=dBIn9kdLbQx0YOTRIvU74LGNCziWMp2BVPkxR2IvszGtEvFuueLHoyH_o35Od4yE&s=2SeGaFOVL_5UKMqcFYWu-a9csGQ2Fqo5K2dhs-g3gho&e=
mailto:dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us

